
 
NOTICE 

Inquiry into the Water Corporation’s Tariffs  

RELEASE OF REVISED FINAL REPORT  
The Economic Regulation Authority today issued a revised final report on its inquiry into the 
Water Corporation’s tariffs for 2008/09. 

Following the public release of the Authority’s Final Report on the Water Corporation’s tariffs 
for 2008/09, an error was identified in the model used to determine tariffs.  The error resulted 
in the publication of some incorrect information in the original report.   

The affected tables have been corrected and a Revised Final Report has been released.  
The Revised Final Report is available on the Authority’s web site.  

A copy of the Revised Final Report showing the corrections made to the original is also 
available on the Authority’s web site.  

All other information contained in the original final report remains unchanged. 

For further information contact: 

General Enquiries 
Mr Simon Farnbach 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6349/2/Annual%20Inquiry%20into%20the%20Water%20Corporations%20Tariffs%20-%20Revised%20Final%20Report%20-%20Clean%20Version.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6350/2/Annual%20Inquiry%20into%20the%20Water%20Corporations%20Tariffs%20-%20Revised%20Final%20Report%20-%20Marked%20up%20Version.pdf

